
From: Avc-hr Departmental <avc-hr@berkeley.edu> 
Date: January 17, 2023 at 5:20:42 PM PST 
To: Avc-hr Departmental <avc-hr@berkeley.edu> 
Subject: Electronic Attestation Form 

 
(sent on behalf of the Employee and Labor Relations Team) 
 
Dear UAW members, 
As indicated in the Friday message, we are providing you with this Google Form as an 
additional way in which to submit your self-attestation form. This form is to collect the 
information about whether you withheld labor during the period of the UAW strike.  
 
Please submit any questions you have regarding this form via the post-strike recovery 
website. Thank you for cooperating with this directive from the UC Office of the 
President. 
 
We also would like to take this moment to acknowledge the important and critical role 
you all play in supporting our research, teaching and public service efforts. We greatly 
appreciate your work in the classroom, in our labs, and we thank you for that continued 
work. 
 
Sincerely, 
Employee and Labor Relations 
 
This message was sent to UAW-represented employees. 
 
-- 
Office of the Associate Vice Chancellor, Human Resources/Chief People & Culture 
Officer 
University of California, Berkeley 
2199 Addison Street, Suite 192 
Berkeley, CA 94720-3540 
(510) 642-4947 
http://hr.berkeley.edu/ 
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